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Friday 15th September 2023

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.55am and the gates will open
automatically at 8.45am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff
before this time please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks

AUTUMN 1&2 DIARY DATES

Please find below a list of events that will be

taking place during this term;

18.09.2023 Aspirations Week
21.09.2023 Yr 4 Greek Day
20.09.2023 Reception Meeting 6pm
21.09.2023 Reception Meeting 9am
22.09.2023 Reception Roll Up and Read 3pm
29.09.2023 MacMillan Coffee Morning
02.10.2023 Training Day

04.10.2023 Whole School Photos
26.10.2023 Halloween Disco

27.10.2023 Autumn Half Term

06.11.2023 School Re-opens

YEAR 2

Year 2 had a royal blast in
Commando Joes this week,
we had to pass lots of tests

to be accepted into The
Kings Royal Guard, we had to design a Royal stamp and make
a Beefeater hat. It's safe to say we all tried so hard we were
definitely accepted into the King's Guard. Well done Year 2.

Matters

Every student. Every day

ATTENDANCE
B ‘ ntlendance‘

If your child is going to be absent from

school then please text this number

07891274260. Please note that this phone will not be
answered for phone calls. This is the last week of last years
attendance report for the week ending 8th September 2023

Nursery 74.2% YEAR 3a 100%
RECEPTION a 97.9% YEAR3b  98.25%
RECEPTION b 91.3% YEAR 4a 100%
YEAR 1a 100% YEAR4b  85.65%
YEAR 1b 98.35% YEAR 5a 95.3%
YEAR 2a 100% YEARS5b  96.7&
YEAR 2b 91.25% YEAR 6a 96.7%
YEAR6b  90.65%

Totals95.65%

RECEPTION

Reception have had a fabulous first 2 weeks in school. All
the children have settled really well into our routines and
are having lots of fun! As you can see, we have had lots of
fun, painting, making music, playing with Lego... and
learning as we play ALL the time!

NURSERY

Welcome back to Nursery

We hope you had a lovely Summer break and are looking
forward to the exciting times ahead.

We welcome back our children who joined nursery last year and
we are looking forward to all our new friends that will be joining
us over the next few weeks.............

I know we will have some memorable and wonderful times
together!

The Nursery Team
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MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING

COMEFOR fichiuan.
On Friday the 29th September at CO"EE
9am we are inviting families to join

Coffee

us for our Macmillan

Morning in the school hall.

There will be tea, coffee and juice and a selection of cakes
and buns, which we will be asking for donations for to raise
money in support of the wonderful work Macmillan do.

If you would like to bake a cake or buns to donate please
feel free and bring these on the morning.

We look forward to seeing you all there.

VOLUNTEERING AT SCHOOL

We really value the skills
that volunteers bring to

school, and we are

recruiting! If you would

like to help in school, for example by hearing children read,
we would love to hear from you and your support would be
amazing! Please ask the school office for the details.

BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

Breakfast and After School Club fees
have all been uploaded to Parent Pay. If

you are unable to access or see these
payments, please contact the office with
your query and we will assist you. Please make sure payments
are kept up to date in line with the contracts that you signed.

RHINO’S LEGEND

Leeds Rhino prop forward Tom Holroyd
very kindly found some time this week
to come and visit us here at PSPS. He

spent some time with Y5 during their
PE lesson and met all our rugby fans
across school, signing everything that the children had to sign
— including a plaster cast! He talked about working hard and
staying resilient. The children loved it!

Don’t forget to check your Parent Pay to purchase tickets to
see Tom in action at Headingly on Friday 22nd September
against Castleford Tigers. Last chance to purchase tickets is
Monday 18th September.

ASPIRATIONS WEEK

Next week is Aspirations §
week and we have a
whole host of amazing

people coming to speak
to the children about all the amazing things they do for work,
in the community and as hobbies! Just a snap shot of some of
the people we have coming in are Police Officers, Councillors,
authors, Nurses, Medics, Chef’'s and many many more!
Hopefully your children will be inspired and enjoy the week!

RECEPTION ROLL UP AND READ

Reception Roll up and Read will start next
week on Friday 22 September. This is an opportunity for
parents and carers to come into the classroom and read a
story with their child. It is from 3pm to the end of the day
every Friday. Please come and support your child if you can.

INDIVIDUAL PHOTO DAY—A4TH OCTOBER 2023

On Wednesday 4th October John Hunt @

Photography will be coming to school to take =

individual school photos of the children.

From 8am to 8.45am families are welcome to come to the
school hall and have a sibling photo with siblings who attend
another setting or infants/babies. If you would like a sibling
photo, please complete the survey by Friday 29th September.
Requests CANNOT be made on the day.
https://parkspring.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/siblings-in-school-

photo-request-2023




FRIDAY 22ND SEPTEMBER 2023
8PM KICK OFF

Join us for an unforgettable night
and help us break our schools
attendance record!

BOOK YOUR TICKETS

VIA PARENTPAY BY 10AM MON 18TH SEPT 2023

ADULT TIGKETS £10
GHILD TIGKETS £5

WWW.THERHINOS.CO.UK
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Connect Together is a Social Prescribing service
that supports children and young people aged 4 to
16 in LS10, LSM, L$12, LS13 and LS28 who might be
struggling with their physical and mental health.

We provide 1to 1sessions and group activities

Share your ]

Aukialls b to help children and young people make long
and we will lasting connections in their community and
be in touch.

improve their health and wellbeing.

We will listen and find cut what
matters to you. Then work with you
to build a plan for long term
support. In some cases, we will be
able to provide the support and in
other cases we will connect you with
community groups and professionals

to give more specific support

Get in touch:

www.barco-leeds.org/service/cypsp

m cypreferralsbarca-lesds.ong

Oy ON3 255 9582 i"E':_'"'hﬂ“




— YORKSHI
¢t & FEALHinNG

RE
L

AT LEEDS WEST ACADEMY
SUMMERFIELD DRIVE, BRAMLEY, LS13 IAL(REAR ENTRANCE)

TUESDAY EVENINGS ONGOING DURING SCHOOL TERM TIMES
(NEW PLAYERS CAN JOIN AT ANYTIME DURING THE YEAR(PROVIDING PLACES ARE AVAILABLE)

Group 1 5:30pm - 6:30pm | Agesd4-6
Group 2 6:30pm — 7:30pm Ages 7 -8
Group 3 7:30pm — 8:30pm Ages 9-12

Dear Parents,

| am delighted to inform you that tollowing the success of previous year’s courses we are expanding the football
coaching programme for the season. The course will run on a weekly basis EVERY TUESDAY during school
term tumes.

All of our courses are run by F.A. QUALIFIED COACHES INCLUDNG EX-PROFESSIONAL PLAYERS.
All of our coaches have been DBS/CRB POLICE CHECKED. The course 15 open to Boys and Girls aged
between 4 and 12. All alilities are catered for with total beginners introduced through FUN and confidence
building practices. The course 15 tightly structured to ensure all aspects of football skills are developed.

At the end of the term{usually 10-15 weeks) every child will receive a ment Trophy and course Certificate,
with chances to win extra trophies including Penalty Shoot out, Amencan Shoot out and Champions League
Competitions.

The cost of the course 15 £7 per week, which 15 payable every four weeks (£28) with the first payment due on
week one. Parents are welcome to stay and watch however the club 1s fully supervised so children may be left in
our care. We have the use of excellent facilities including the large indoor sports hall.
TO BOOK A PLACE ONTO THE COURSE PLEASE TEXT
*LEEDS WEST’ + CHILD'S NAME & AGE + GROUP NUMBER

and receive confirmation by text
07846 770 250
Steven Mugent (Course Co-ordinator)




